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Nominations and Contributions 

The Department of Student Affairs in Higher Education 
(SAHE) at Indiana University of Pennsylvania is pleased 
to announce Virginia Koch as the recipient of the Ronald 
Lunardini Distinguished Alumni Award for 2013. 

Virginia is a 1986 graduate of SAHE (formerly the Student 
Personnel Services program) and is currently associate 
director of Residential Services at Northwestern 
University in Evanston, Illinois, and recently (2012) 
earned her Ph.D. in Higher Education from Loyola 
University Chicago. 

Virginia started her professional career in student affairs in residence life at SUNY–
College at Fredonia. In 1991, she moved to Evanston and began working at 
Northwestern in various capacities, including sorority affairs, new student 
programming, university relations, and eventually in residential life, where she has 
been promoted two times to the associate director position she now holds. Her 
contributions to the profession are highlighted by numerous national conference 
presentations, several publications, and many service activities for professional 
associations, including the Association of College and University Housing Officers–
International, NASPA (Student Affairs Administrators in Higher Education), the 
Association for Student Conduct Administration, and the Association of Fraternity/
Sorority Advisors. 

In one letter of nomination, the author describes the way Virginia fulfills her role on 
campus as “caring and focused.” The nominator continues, “She looks for ways to 
improve our services for students and parents, and is an excellent collaborator. She is a 
highly motivated individual with a strong sense of responsibility toward every task she 
undertakes. She is a composed, confident, and reliable individual who thrives on a 
challenge and exhibits a heartfelt commitment to all tasks presented to her.” 

The award selection committee (comprised of faculty, students, and alumni), in their 
review of the nomination materials for Virginia, unanimously affirmed that she meets 
and exceeds the award criteria, particularly in the areas of promoting student success, 
collaborating with colleagues, embracing lifelong learning, and contributing to the 
profession. Comments from members of the selection committee include, “Through her 
professional employment, she showed an overall fostering of student development and 
an enhancement of student learning” and “I was particularly impressed by her 
publications, presentations, and continued professional development.” 

The Ronald Lunardini Distinguished Alumni Award, begun in 2006, was created to 
acknowledge an alumnus of the SAHE department whose experiences and 
accomplishments as a student affairs professional significantly reflect the standards and 
values of the SPS program/SAHE department. In 2008, in recognition of Ron Lunardini’s 
37 years of service to IUP (18 as a SAHE faculty member), the award title was changed 
to honor him. Previous recipients include (starting with most recent): Rhonda Gifford 
’93, Colleen Ruefle ’89, Julie Elkins ’85, Kevin Bailey ’90, Becky Verzinski ’94, Peter 
Groenendyk ’94, and Bob Gatti ’78. 

mailto:jlowery@iup.edu
mailto:lmhall@iup.edu
mailto:habelch@iup.edu
mailto:jlowery@iup.edu
mailto:jmueller@iup.edu
http://www.iup.edu/sahe
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End of the Year Reflection 

Dr. John Wesley Lowery, Department Chair 
 
Greetings from SAHE! 

 

I hope that each of you is having a great semester and enjoying the arrival of spring. 
After a particularly long winter, everyone is western Pennsylvania is enjoying the first 
real taste of spring. With spring comes blooming flowers, students in shorts, the 
budding of the trees on the Oak Grove after the dull colors of winter. However, the 
surest sign of spring is my 9 year old daughter speeding around the neighborhood on 
her electric  scooter and playing outside at every opportunity. 

This has been a busy spring semester for everyone in SAHE. We had a very strong 
group of applicants to the program, many of whom were sent to us by our alumni. Last 
month, almost 60 prospective students visited campus for SAHE Visitation and 
Graduate Assistantship Interview Weekend. We are now in the process of making 
assistantship offers and a number of students have already committed to attend SAHE 
next year. 

We have also been busy searching for a new faculty member to join the SAHE faculty. 
The faculty are very excited about the applicants. Feedback has also been positive 
from the students and other members of the IUP community who have met with the candidates as they have visited 
campus. We are hopeful that we will complete this search and announce the new faculty member by early this 
summer. We have been lucky this academic year to have Holley Hippensteel (’96) teaching in the program and we have 
appreciated her many contributions. 

With the spring semester also comes the conference season and I had the opportunity to talk with a number of SAHE 
alumni at the ASCA and NASPA conferences which both took place in  Florida as well as ACPA in Las Vegas. I was 
particularly pleased to see how many current SAHE students and alumni attended our reception at ACPA. All of the 
faculty traveled to ACPA as did approximately one-third of the current students. The full room made it impossible to 
talk to everyone, but I enjoyed speaking to a number of you. I would also like to acknowledge the generous support of 
Deena Kelly (’06) and Michael Dodge (’06) who again this year provided scholarships to several second year students 
to assist them in attending  the ACPA Convention. This year, Diane Eshelman, Trista Shidler, and Allison Shumar 
received the Dodge-Kelly Scholarship.  

Deena and Michael are not alone in supporting our current students either. Tom Baker (’05) along with his wife, Erin, 
also present an annual award to a first year student. This first year student will be recognized at the SAHE Banquet in 
May with the Get Involved! Award. If you are interested in sponsoring another award or support one of the existing 
awards, please let me know. You can also make a donation using the form which is included on the final page of this, 
and every, issue of Developments. 

I sincerely hope that this newsletter finds you well! Please continue to share your news and updates with us. We 
deeply appreciate your continued hard work, support, and loyalty to SAHE. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 
 

John Wesley Lowery, Ph.D. 
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Faculty Updates 

Dr. Holley A. Belch 

Greetings from the home of Jimmy Stewart!  I hope this note finds you enjoying warmer 
weather and not a continuation of winter. Soothing summer are ahead –just have a little 
faith and patience.  The spring semester is flying by and soon it will be graduation for all 
of us.  It was great to see so many alums at ACPA in Las Vegas (won’t be visiting there 
again) in March. It’s always great to catch up with you and what is/has happened since 
last meeting/communicating. My research on students with psychiatric disabilities 
continues. 

The summer will bring a respite from teaching.  My efforts will focus on continuing 
research and writing for publication.  The golf course, biking around Western PA, a visit 
to Vermont, and a beach vacation beckon me this summer to refresh and rejuvenate for next fall.  Essentially, that’s the 
point of having summer!   

So, as the academic year comes to a close and you reflect on what was accomplished, what may not have worked out 
the way you wanted it to, and what lies ahead, remember to keep it all in perspective –“we admit it… there are still a 
few kinks that need working out” (Charlie Brown, August 29, 1998). Take time for yourself and others and enjoy the 
summer. 

Holly B. Hippensteel (‘96) 

Hello and happy spring! The spring semester always seems to go by so quickly. Maybe it 
is the anticipation of summer or maybe it is a daylight savings time phenomenon but I 
continue to be amazed at how the weeks zip past this time of year. The temperatures 
here in Western PA have yet to reach spring-like but I am hopeful that things will heat 
up temperature wise just as they are activity wise. The second floor of Stouffer is abuzz 
with activity and energy these days. The talk of conferences and job searches, summer 
plans and practicum opportunities brings with it a sense of excitement and renewed 
opportunities. 

For me, the realization that the semester is winding down brings conflicting emotions. I 
have really enjoyed the opportunity to teach Assessment with the first years and to 
continue my involvement with Practicum this semester. Teaching in the SAHE program has been an incredible 
experience that has afforded me opportunities to grow personally and professionally. I cannot believe that the year is 
almost over. Even though I have loved being back, I have to admit that I am looking forward to only having one job 
again and to giving my poor little Honda Accord a much needed rest in the garage.  

This year-long experiment has reinforced for me how important it is to take risks and seek out new opportunities. 
Requesting a reduced work schedule at Carnegie Mellon, negotiating those responsibilities, navigating family 
obligations and teaching for the first time provided plenty of reasons to say “no thanks” when all of this came up. I 
have been reflecting back on that time quite a bit recently because I have started reading the new Sheryl Sandberg 
book, Lean In. The book has received some mixed reviews but it has a lot of people talking about if and to what degree 
women limit their professional potential because of the types of challenges that I just described. I am not far enough 
along in the book to know the degree to which I agree or disagree with Sandberg overall, but I do know that it would 
have been really easy for me to turn away from this teaching opportunity because it was too complicated or too risky. I 
am so glad that I took the leap. I hope that each of you create that type of experience for yourself at some point as well. 
We never know what we are capable of until we try. 

Thank you again to all of the students as well as Holley and the Johns for making me feel so welcomed back to SAHE. I 
look forward to keeping in touch with all of you through student and alumni updates in Developments, via email, and 
as our paths continue to cross. All the best to you and see you soon. 
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Dr. John A. Mueller 

Greetings from western PA!  IUP's academic calendar pushed the start of the spring 
semester into late January this year.  It seems as though the start of  spring itself has gotten 
pushed back a few weeks later as well; winter has been hanging on here into late March. It's 
been a very busy winter with several writing deadlines, an early ACPA conference, our 
faculty search, and a successful Visitation weekend.  I am so looking forward to May and to 
the promise of spring and summer!  I am especially looking forward to June when I pack my 
bags, dust off my passport, and fly half-way around the world to China for a study tour of its 
higher educational system.  Much of the two-week tour will be devoted to Beijing and 
Shanghai.  I will be staying on for an third week to tour Xi'an and Hong Kong as well.  Best 
wishes to all as the days get longer and usher in the warmth of summer.   

Students, alumni, and faculty of the Student Affairs in Higher Education (SAHE) department gathered with nearly 
4,000 higher education professionals across the country at the annual convention of the American College Personnel 
Association (ACPA) March 4–7, 2013, in Las Vegas, Nev. 

Among educational programs presented and co-presented by SAHE faculty and current students were: 

 “Graduate Student Organizations in Student Affairs Preparation Programs: A Conversation on Best 
Practices” (Nathan Ziegler, Diane Eshelman, and Andy Kent) 

 “Higher Education in Ireland: Lessons from a Study Tour” (Zachary Beaver and John Mueller) 
 “Support for Facilitating the Success of Students with Psychiatric Disabilities” (Holley Belch) 
 “Inspired Compliance: The Clery Act, Title IX, and Student Affairs” and “Understanding Students’ Views of 

Effective Alcohol Sanctions to Advance Wellness” (John Wesley Lowery) 
 Featured panel: “Cultivating Critical Discourse” (John Mueller) 

Second-year students Diane Eshelman, Trista Shideler, and Allison Shumar were the recipients of the Dodge-Kelly 
ACPA Scholarship. This scholarship, established by SAHE ’06 alumni Michael Dodge and Deena Kelly, provides 
financial support to selected second-year SAHE students and covers the cost of their registration for the ACPA 
convention. 

Other notable activities at the convention included: recognition of Cory Campbell (’13) at the ACPA Awards 
Reception as a recipient of the Pennsylvania College Personnel Association Case Study award; recognition of Windi 
Sasaki ('04) as the recipient of the ACPA Latino Network John Hernadez award; a retirement resolution honoring 
Linda Hall read into the minutes of the ACPA annual business meeting; and the  IUP SAHE reception, hosted by 
chairperson John Wesley Lowery, for over 50 SAHE students and alumni. 

IUP Student Affairs in Higher Education Well-

Represented at American College Personnel 

Association Convention 
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The mini-resumes from our 2013 graduates are now online! If you know of vacancies in your division, please consider 

sharing this information with your colleagues. Our graduates are interested in the following functional areas: 

Academic Advising, Admissions, Career Development/ Placement, Disability Support Services, Financial Aid, 

Fraternity & Sorority Life, International Education, Judicial Affairs, Leadership Development, Multicultural Affairs, 

Orientation, Residence Life/ Housing, Service Learning, and Student Union/ Activities. You can view all of the student 

mini-resumes by last name or sorted by functional area of interest on the SAHE website. 

SAHE Mini-Resume Program is Online 

Student Affairs in Higher Education: 219 Stouffer Hall, Indiana, PA - 724.357.2107 

IUP SAHE Alumni & Friends Reception at ACPA 

We enjoyed the opportunity to reunite with alumni and our students appreciated meeting more members of the IUP 

SAHE community. If you were in attendance, we hope that you had a good time as well. We will see you next year at 

the ACPA convention in Indianapolis! 

http://www.iup.edu/page.aspx?id=91525
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SAHE Visitation & Graduate Assistantship 

Interview Weekend 

On March 10th through 11th, the SAHE department held its annual Visitation & Graduate Assistantship Weekend. Fifty

-seven prospective SAHE students joined us from all major parts of the United States. Adding to the geographic and 

experiential diversity of the cohort, students represented a variety of academic majors such as music, business 

administration, communication studies, and exercise and sport sciences. Students and graduate assistantship 

supervisors have provided positive feedback and believe it was a successful event. Alumni involvement is a vital piece 

to the success of the Visitation program as well as all SAHE recruitment events. Students frequently speak about how 

SAHE alumni have inspired them to enter the field of student affairs. To our alumni—thank you and job well done! 

Your recruitment efforts are appreciated! 
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SAHE is now on Twitter and Facebook. Become our fan on Facebook and follow us on Twitter for current 
news, updates, and events within the department! 

Find Us on the Web 

Additional Department News 

@IUPSAHE IUPSAHE 

Lowery Presents Multiple Sessions at NASPA 2013 Conference 

John Wesley Lowery, associate professor in Student Affairs in Higher Education, presented multiple sessions at the 
recent 2013 NASPA Annual Conference in Orlando (March 16-20). 

 

Lowery Featured Speaker at 2013 Association for Student Conduct Administration Conference 

John Wesley Lowery, Student Affairs in Higher Education, made several presentations at the Association for Student 
Conduct Administration’s 25th annual conference, which took place February 6–10, 2013. 

 

Lowery Presents at Jeanne Clery Act Training Seminar 

John Wesley Lowery, Department of Student Affairs in Higher Education, was part of a multi-disciplinary team that 
presented a program about the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act on 
January 7–8, 2013. 

 

Lowery Discusses FERPA and Religious First Amendment Rights 

John Wesley Lowery was an invited speaker at the 2012 NASPA Law and Policy Conference in Charlotte, North Carolina 
(December 6–8). 

 

Mueller and Graduate Student Publish Book Review on Multicultural Student Services 

Christie Scatena, graduate student in the Department of Student Affairs in Higher Education, and Dr. John Mueller have a 
book review in the most recent issue of the Journal of College Student Development. 

 

 

SAHE Faculty Search Update 
Since the application deadline, December 7, 2013, the SAHE faculty and staff have been working tirelessly to search for  
and select the most qualified faculty member who meets the needs and will fit in with the culture of the department.  We 
screened five outstanding candidates through phone interviews during February and narrowed down a list of the top 
three to bring in for in-person interviews.  These in-person interviews took place throughout the month of April and 
consisted of meetings with faculty, student affairs professionals, and students.  Professionals and students had the 
opportunity to provide feedback regarding each candidate.  An announcement of our new SAHE faculty member will be 
made early  this summer. 

http://www.iup.edu/newsItem.aspx?id=140931&blogid=4007
http://www.iup.edu/newsItem.aspx?id=138962&blogid=4007
http://www.iup.edu/newsItem.aspx?id=137899&blogid=4007
http://www.iup.edu/newsItem.aspx?id=137191&blogid=4007
http://www.iup.edu/newsItem.aspx?id=137076&blogid=4007


Student Affairs in Higher Education: 219 Stouffer Hall, Indiana, PA - 724.357.2107 

DEVELOPMENTS: Spring 2013 Issue Page 8 

SAHE Students 

David A. DeCoster Excellence in Assessment Award 

Justin Brown (’13), graduate residence director for the Office of Housing, Residential 
Living, and Dining, received the David A. DeCoster Excellence in Assessment Award. The 
award recognizes an outstanding assessment project completed by a member of the 
Student Affairs Division. 

Nancy Newkerk Scholarship 

Allison Shumar (’13) is the 2012 recipient of the Nancy Newkerk Scholarship.  Awarded 
since 1999, the Nancy Newkerk scholarship is awarded to a second-year SAHE graduate 
student who demonstrates outstanding contributions to college students, student affairs 
activities, the SAHE Department, and the broader higher education community. 

NASPA Region II 
Ana Devlin Gauthier (’14) was selected as the graduate student representative on the NASPA Region II Advisory Board. 

Zach Saeva (’14) and Ana Devlin Gauthier (’14) were accepted to present at the NASPA Region II Conference this 
summer at John Jay College in NYC.  They will present a round table session titled: Bust Myths, Not Bridges: Building 
Successful Partnerships Between Graduate Assistants and Supervisors. 

SAHE Alum, Tom Baker (’05), encouraged 

students to leave a legacy during Six O’Clock 

Series event on February 25, 2013.  

From the left: Sarah Conte (‘14), Tom Baker (‘05), Marissa De Lucia (‘14), and 

Henry Lewis III (‘14) 

Dodge-Kelly ACPA Scholarship 

The Dodge-Kelly ACPA Scholarship provides 
sponsorship for second year SAHE students to attend 
the annual ACPA convention. The three winners of the 
2013 Dodge-Kelly ACPA Scholarship are Diane 
Eshelman, Trista Shideler, and Allison Shumar. 

From left: Deena Kelly, Diane Eshelman, Allison 

Shumar, Trista Shideler, and Michael Dodge 

http://www.iup.edu/newsItem.aspx?id=139736&blogid=4715
http://www.iup.edu/newsItem.aspx?id=139736&blogid=4715
http://www.iup.edu/newsItem.aspx?id=139736&blogid=4715
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Associates for Student Development (ASD) Update 
Submitted by Sarah Conte (‘14), VP for Public Relations 

This snowy spring semester began with ice skating at the White Township Recreation Complex in Indiana, PA. 
Although the range of skating abilities varied greatly, we had a lot of fun! This is only one of the many social events ASD 
plans and sponsors throughout the semester.  

ASD participated in SAHE’s annual Visitation weekend in mid-March. Prospective students were provided with 
information about how to join ASD, as well the many benefits that arise from membership. They also received a very 
thorough packet outlining information about current SAHE students, including their educational background, current 
assistantship, and a photo. This is distributed so that prospective students may contact someone they can relate to with 
questions about the program. 

On March 10, 2013, after the first day of Visitation, ASD hosted a mini-Carnival in Wallwork Hall. Prospective and 
current students gathered for Minute to Win It games and a variety of board games, crafts, and snacks. With music in 
the air, great conversations occurred and a few new friendships were forged with potential members of SAHE’s 
incoming cohort. 

ASD would also like to acknowledge the good work of the former executive board from 2012—Andrew Kent, Nathanial 
Ziegler, Michelle Wadleigh, Diane Eshelman, and Gabbi Calabro—as well as the organization’s faculty advisor, Dr. 
Mueller. Please feel welcome to follow us on Twitter @SAHEASD for updates and reminders as the year progresses. 

2013 ASD Executive Board 

Lauren Gigler—President 

Marissa De Lucia—VP for Administration 

Sarah Conte—VP for Public Relations 

Laura Jo Rieske—VP for Professional Development 

Katie Shoemaker—VP for Programming 
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SAHE Alumni 

Accomplishments & Accolades 
Tonya (Anthony) Hsiung ('03) was recently honored at the Pennsylvania Association of Student Financial Aid 
Administrators (PASFAA) 2012 Annual Conference with the Distinguished Service Award.  This award is to 
recognize individuals who have made significant contributions to PASFAA through their leadership, activities, 
and/or research in financial aid.  The award recognizes service to the Association over an extended period of 
professional involvement, not a single event or activity. 

Caitlin Jones ('12) recently received the Staff Mentor Award Honor Roll at Marietta College. 

Dr. Virginia Albaneso Koch (’86) was recognized as a Merit Recipient for the Phi Delta Kappa (PDK) 
Outstanding Doctoral Dissertation Award for 2012-13.  PDK is an international professional association for 
educators. This acknowledgement is particularly meaningful as the PDK selection committee reviewed more than 
40 dissertation summaries.  Virginia’s work “An Exploration of Current Practices in Curricular Design of Resident 
Assistant Training Programs” was only one of four to be chosen for merit upon conclusion of this competitive 
selection process.   

Dora Elias McAllister (’00) is third author on a manuscript entitled "K-12 Teachers: Important Bridges to 
Success for African-American Students" that has been accepted for publication in the Journal of Women and 
Minorities in Science and Engineering.  

Dr. Annemarie Vaccaro (’96) authored Decisions Matter: Using a Decision-Making Framework with Contemporary 
Student Affairs Case Studies with Brian McCoy, Delight Champagne, and Michael Siegel. 

Professional Updates 

Kate Adams (11') has been selected as a Coordinator for Professional Development on the ACPA Directorate for the 
Standing Committee for Graduate Students and New Professionals (SCGSNP). 

Dr. Holly Alexander Agati (’91) was recently promoted to Associate Director for Community Development at the 
College of William and Mary. She is also serving as the Program Committee Chair for the ACUHO-I Annual Conference 
and Exhibition, which will be held in Minneapolis, MN in June. 

Tom Baker ('05) is currently serving as President of the National Speakers Association Pittsburgh chapter and 
recently released his third book, Empowered in Pittsburgh. He is a member of the North Hills School Board and is 
currently running for Allegheny County Council.  

Kelly Cordero (’11) is now Assistant Director of Admissions & Enrollment Services at Brunswick Community 
College. 

Ryan Cunningham (’09) was recently promoted to the position of Director of Residence Life and Housing at The Art 
Institute of Pittsburgh.  

Amy Cotner-Klingler (’97) recently defended successfully for IUP’s Professional Studies Administration and 
Leadership doctoral program.   

Carrie Egnosak (’05) will be running for Penn State University Alumni Council in May. If you are a member of the 
Penn State Alumni Association please look for her position statement in your election e-mail and contact her at 
cae136@psu.edu with any questions.  

Harold Fields (‘08) is now Interim Assistant Director for the Center for Residence Life at Rochester Institute of 
Technology. 

Alexa Ford (’10) is now an academic advisor in the College of Liberal Arts & Sciences at the University of Illinois at 

Chicago. 

mailto:cae136@psu.edu
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Ashley Fowler (‘11) is now coordinator of Undergraduate Student Support Services for the Agricultural Economics, 
Sociology, and Education (AESE) Department at Penn State University (University Park, PA). 

David Griggs (’95) passed the PHR - Professional in Human Resources Certification test on December 8, 2012. 

Jared M. Hammond (’10) accepted the position of Senior Residence Life Coordinator at The Pennsylvania State 
University, University Park in August 2012.  For the Spring 2013 semester, Jared accepted the position of Interim 
Assistant Director of Residence Life at The Pennsylvania State University, Penn State Erie, The Behrend College. 

Margaret R. Hammond (’10) accepted the position of Psychology Academic Adviser in the College of the Liberal Arts 
at The Pennsylvania State University, University Park in December 2012. 

Tonya (Anthony) Hsiung ('03) accepted the position of Assistant Director of Financial Aid at Franklin & Marshall 
College in Lancaster, PA as of July 1, 2012. 

Koreen Kerfoot (‘02) is now the Assistant Director of Campus Life, Housing Operations at Knox College. 

Dora Elias McAllister (’00) is a research fellow for the American Dental Education Association. 

Katie Motycki (‘04) is now the Associate Director for New Student Orientation at The Pennsylvania State University, 
University Park . 

Carleen Pallante ('08) was promoted to Associate Director of the Office of Career Development at Nova 
Southeastern University. 

Erin E. Schuetz (‘09) is now director of Student Orientation Acclimation & Retention (SOAR) at Clarion University of 
Pennsylvania 

Alissa Campbell Shaw (’96) is now director of Annual Giving for the University of Memphis. 

RC Stabile (’12) was the head volunteer at NASPA TPE this year in Orlando, FL. 

David Tiscione (’10) recently began a new position as Assistant Director of Student Life at Loyola University 
Maryland. 

Joshua Voyles (’10) is now the Assistant Director of Housing Services at the University of South Florida. 

Personal Updates 

Ashley Irene Citarella (Fowler) (’11) was married on July 28, 2012. 

Jenny Trimble Faught (’05) and her husband welcomed a baby girl, Lucy Jane Faught, into their lives on November 
28, 2012. 

Kelly Hojnacki (‘09) and Mike Mullen (‘10) were married on March 16, 2013. 

Tonya (Anthony) Hsiung ('03) and her husband, Danny, welcomed their first child, a baby girl named Alana Morgan 
Hsiung on December 19, 2012. 

Mary (Miller) Meyer ('08) and husband, Rob, welcomed their first child, Parker William, on June 22, 2012 (early of 
course). Mary left her position at GW to be a stay-at-home mom. They now reside in Woodbridge, VA.  

Rebecca Myers (‘05) married Raymond Lewis of Inwood WV, on Oct. 1, 2011. The wedding took place in 
Shepherdstown, WV.   In attendance were Sarah Sinclair-Piff (‘05) and Erin Thiel (‘05). The couple honeymooned on a 
cruise ship up north.  She and her husband welcomed a son, Ethan William on August 10, 2012.  He was born at 3:37 
pm and weighed in at 6 lbs. 14oz.   

RC Stabile (’12) has lost 50 lbs. since SAHE graduation. 

Lauren (Kieliszak) Wilusz (‘06) and her husband, Joe, welcomed their first child, Thomas Joseph, born February 19, 
2013. 

Professional Updates Continued 
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 Nominations 
Alumni Nominations 

Please email names and addresses of students you would like us to send a SAHE information 
packet to our Admissions GA at sahe-admissions@iup.edu.  

Contributions 

The SAHE Development Fund – Supports the needs of the SAHE program that are not covered by funds from the 

University (e.g., student support for professional development activities, research support to students, 

Outstanding Scholar Award, Outstanding SAHE Alumni award). (Acct # 4647) 

The Nancy Newkerk Scholarship – Awarded to a second-year master’s student whose contributions during the first year 

of their program demonstrated the greatest promise for the profession of student affairs. (Acct #0374) 

The Hadley Outstanding Student – established to recognize outstanding 2nd year students on the basis of academic 

performance and professional involvement in the SAHE program. (Acct #0140) 

  NCSPF/DEPT/AF10 

 

Name(s): ______________________________________  Banner ID (if known): @ _________________________________________________________  

Address: _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

City: ______________________________________  State: ______________  Zip Code: ___________________________________________________________  

Email: ________________________________________________________  Phone _________________________________________________________________  

  

Please accept my gift of $ _________. (Please specify Account Number on your check.)  

  

Or, I would like to pledge $ ________ and pay my gift in  £ 1   £ 2   £ 3   £ 4  consecutive monthly installments. 

  

Please mail this form along with your check made payable to Foundation for IUP to: Foundation for IUP, 103 Sutton Hall, 

1011 South Drive, Indiana, PA 15705-1046 Or, to pay by credit card, please complete the fields below, or visit 

www.iup.edu/giveagift and enter the Account Number in the “Other” field to designate your gift. 

Please charge my £ Visa £ MasterCard £ American Express £ Discover Card Number: __________________________________________  

Expiration Date: ____________________ Signature: _______________________________________________________________________________________  

The Foundation for IUP is a 501(c)(3) organization; gifts to the Foundation are tax deductible as per IRS regulations. The 

official registration and financial information of the Foundation for Indiana University of Pennsylvania may be obtained 

for the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999. For calls which 

originate outside of Pennsylvania, the telephone number is 717-783-1720. Registration does not imply endorsement.  

mailto:sahe-admissions@iup.edu
http://www.iup.edu/giveagift

